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Owned Area 

Lighting

Section 100.11

- Reason:  As PEC has worked through Member 
requests regarding Cooperative owned area 
lighting, it has become apparent that clarification 
and completeness of language regarding charges 
and processes are needed.

- Tariff changes:

1. New language addressing pricing and 
procedures specific to removal and 
purchase requests

2. Clarification on the costs associated with 
change out and relocation requests 

3. Other general clean up for clarity and 
consistency with current practices

- Tariff changes are effective February 1st, 2019
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